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Research Analysis 

 

The engrossed version of SB 1855 authorizes the Department of Labor to inspect any hydrogen 

fueling station or pump.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

According to the Oklahoma Department of Labor, the fiscal impact of this measure is unknown. 

ODOL is still determining what special equipment it may need, if any to inspect hydrogen pumps 

as it did when beginning to inspect CNG pumps. Additionally, ODOL believes such pumps will 

come online slowly and current staffing will be able to handle the inspections for now, but a 

faster rate require more resources from ODOL.   

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock  

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2021 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

